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          Spotlight on: Fixing the holes in the opioid supply lines

Patients are still dying in agony despite concerned efforts over many years to change attitudes
towards the use and control of opiates. Could a new initiative, which works with NGOs,
governments and policy makers to address practical problems, finally hit the spot?

You can read the full article in Cancer World.       
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http://www.cancerworld.org/Articles/Issues_48/Spotlight_on%A7%A7%A7/Fixing_the_holes_in_the_opioid_supply_lines.html

